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June 14, 2018 
 
 
Diane Hoelzer, P.E. 
Mark Goodwin & Associates 
PO Box 90606 
Albuquerque, NM, 87199 
 
 
RE: Anasazi Ridge Unit 3 
 Drainage Report, Engineer’s Stamp Date: 05/09/18 
 Supplemental Rundown Calculations, Engineer’s Stamp Date: 05/09/18 
 Grading and Drainage Plan, Engineer’s Stamp Date: 05/09/18 
 Hydrology File: A10D002G 
   
 
Dear Ms. Hoelzer:  
 
Based upon the information provided in your submittal received 05/14/18, the Drainage Report, 
Supplemental Rundown Calculations, and Grading and Drainage Plan which were originally 
approved on March 12, 2015 is re-approved for action by the DRB on the Preliminary Plat. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at 924-3995 or rbrissette@cabq.gov.   
 
 
Sincerely,     

 

Renée C. Brissette, P.E. CFM 
Senior Engineer, Hydrology 
Planning Department 
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